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9 CHILDREN'S SERVICES OFFICE, 6 KIRKTON ROAD, DUNDEE (AN334-2005) 
 
For operational reasons the Social Work Department's Children's Services Office, 6 Kirkton Road, 
Dundee has been relocated. 
 
As the Director of Social Work has no further use for this building, it is recommended that the building 
be formally declared surplus to requirements and that it be remitted to the Director of Economic 
Development to dispose of the property. 
 


